
They say beauty is in the eye of the beholder, and this is true with art also. 
 
Throughout history we have seen naked paintings of Jesus, Michael Angelo’s Statue of David, Erotic 
Greek Pottery, most families have a naked pic of their babies and we were even bombarded on 
Television with a little 9 year old Vietnamese girl running naked. 
 
None of these have ever offended me so any form of blanket legislation could be extremely 
detrimental to the art world, not only in what may be produced but to what has already been created. 
 
I wonder how a committee would view the attached photos. Art or pornography? 
Leave art alone and let the public decide.  
 
David J Adams 
 


